
 

 
As a result of the Government announcement 

regarding the national lockdown earlier this week 

we have a reduced number of learners on site, 

therefore we are again offering a blended learning 

package, if you haven’t already done so we 

encourage you to participate.  

 

I would like to thank all the parents who have 

already engaged with home learning this week, 

please share experiences and/or photos with your 

class teacher to support your child’s learning 

journey.  

 

I would again like to thank all the staff for their 

continued support, patience and creative 

thinking. 

 

Melody  

Head Teachers'                  

Message: 

 

 

Butterflies - Megan 

Wallabies - Haroon 

Ducklings - Thomas and Kai 

Zebras -  Yousuf, Aayan 

Rhinos -  Brayden, Noah B. 

Elephants - Dylan and Derley 

Meerkats - Daniyal 

Monkeys -  Zohaib 

Penguins - Ellis and Hammad 

Dinosaurs - Yusuf 

Giraffes - David 

Tigers - Azan 

Certificates have been sent home via email to 

celebrate with your child  
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Reminders 

Please ensure we have up-to-date 

contact details including email addresses 

and phone numbers. Correspondence is now sent 

mainly via email, so it is essential that we have the 

correct address.  

If you have not yet submitted the Survey Monkey 

consent form please click on the link we have sent via 

text message and complete so that we have your 

current preferences.  

Experiential: Alfie 

 

Exploratory: Millie 

 

Investigative: Ellis 
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Experiential Phase   

This half term we are exploring the world in 80 days. Butterflies 

landed in the jungle and will be spending the next few weeks there.  

Lovely to see our regular zoomers this week and looking forward to 

welcoming new faces in our zoom sessions. If anyone needs any 

help or support please contact class and we will be happy to help. 

Exploratory Phase  

Unfortunately the year hasn't started as we would have hoped, 

however, those learners who have returned to school have 

settled back into school despite the changes. I am especially 

grateful and proud of how well our families and learners are 

supporting us and themselves to engage in home and online 

learning.  

I really hope that learners and families find the online learning 

an opportunity to learn about some of the activities and 

strategies that we use in school that can also be useful to use at 

home.  

Thank you again for your continued support - I look forward to seeing you all on 

our zoom phase assemblies on Friday afternoons.  

Investigative Phase   

What a week! 

We hope everyone is doing well in these difficult times. Investigative 

phase have been working hard since our return to learning. We are 

starting our new topic, 'Around the world' using the texts ‘Handa's 

surprise,’ ‘The runaway Iceberg’ and ‘We all went on Safari’.  Penguins 

class have celebrated lots of birthdays today and enjoyed guessing 

animals and tasting fruit. Giraffes class have been thinking of New Years 

resolutions and ideas of how they can be kind throughout the year. Our 

favourite resolution is to travel more (which we all hope will happen 

soon!)  

Stay safe everyone and thanks for your continued support. 




